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Transporting New Zealand staffing changes 

 

Welcome to 2022. The Transporting New Zealand team are back at work and keen to engage 

with you in the year ahead.  

 

I am pleased to inform you of the changes that have been made to staffing in our new 

organisation, effective from 10 January 2022.  

  

Specific appointments to new roles are as follows: 

  

Dom Kalasih has been appointed General Manager Industry  

Fiona McDonagh has been appointed Membership Manager (which includes traineeship)  

Caleb Rapson Nuñez del Prado has been appointed Strategy, Policy and Projects Advisor 

 

In the communications team, Josie Vidal continues as the Advocacy and Communications 

Manager  

David Killick is the Content Editor  

Leighann Johnston is the Industry Intelligence Co-ordinator 

  

Vicki Harris continues as the Membership Advisor 

 

John Bond is a Regional Sector Advisor  

Sandy Walker is a Regional Sector Advisor 

  

Kerry Arnold continues, but as Principal Technical Advisor 

  

Jenny Murray continues as the Business Manager  

Victoria Higgs continues as Accounts Administrator 

  

Simon Carson and Yvonne Stephens have left their previous roles at RTANZ and we wish 

them well in their future endeavours.  

 

Graham Sheldrake and Jim Crouchley continue to assist us in their contracted roles in the 

regions.  
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The following roles remain vacant. Some are likely to be filled by contract and some will remain 

unfilled until budget allows. 

  

 Business Advisor 

 Regional and Sector Manager 

 Traineeship Advisor 

 Transport Support Advisor 

 Communications Advisor Industry 

 Executive Assistance to CEO 

 

These changes were completed after consultation and feedback with the team, and 

consideration of the direction the organisation will take to best serve the needs of our 

customers.  

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Nick Leggett 


